
Paul Ghosh-Roy
IN MEMORY OF

January 29, 1974 - April 2, 2024

We are deeply saddened by the passing of our beloved General Counsel, Paul Ghosh-
Roy, who left us on April 2, 2024. Paul was not only an esteemed colleague but also a
cherished friend to many at Syncarpha.

Paul's positivity, sense of humor, and passion for music were contagious, leaving an
indelible mark on all who had the privilege of knowing him. His ability to forge lasting
connections with people from all walks of life was a testament to his authenticity and
kindness.

As we reflect on Paul's life, we remember him as a devoted husband to Mimoza and a
loving father to Toskë and Kanina. His family meant everything to him, and he meant
everything to his family.

While we mourn the loss of our dear friend and colleague, let us also celebrate the
profound impact Paul had on our lives and the countless memories he leaves behind.
His legacy will continue to inspire us, and his spirit will forever be woven into the
fabric of Syncarpha Capital.

With deepest sympathies,

Cliff Chapman
CEO, Syncarpha Capital

Dear colleagues, April 29, 2024


